
         

           
           

 

  

  
  

   

    

 

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 

John M. Bryant, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
April 12, 2021 

The Board of Public Education will hold their regularly scheduled meeting, on Monday, April 
12, 2021 at 4:00 pm. in the Central Office located at 414 4th Ave. West, 
Hendersonville, NC. 

The Board will go into Closed Session at 3:00 pm. The physical meeting of the Board of 
Education will take place in the Board’s normal meeting room at the Central Office 
in Hendersonville. This is not an electronic meeting, however, to meet the current 
Governor’s Executive Order regarding social gatherings during the state of emergency, a live 
stream of the meeting will be available at http://hcpsnc.org/live . 

This meeting will be held in accordance with approved, safety thresholds for public 
gatherings established by our local health officials and the Governor. Capacity for the public/ 
staff is capped at no more than 50 persons. Therefore, limited members of the public 
will be allowed into the meeting room. The Board will receive public comment subject 
to time limitations set by the Board, pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 115C-51 
during this meeting and via pre-submitted emails received for this purpose. Emails 
intending to act as public comment must be addressed to: 
http://hcpsnc.org/public-comment and 

* must have a subject line reading “April 12 Public Input”. 

* must contain the name and address of sender. 

* must be received no later than 9:00am on Monday, April 12 , 2021. 

* should be limited to 3 minutes in length when read aloud. 

John M. Bryant Ed. D., Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 
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